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May 29, 1991
Mr.S.R.Morse
R 2
Lake Shore Rd.

Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Mr. Morse:

My sincere apologies for getting back to you so late about your DX reception
of WLKW. I checked our logs both music and program and found that most of
what was contained in vour report was accurate with the exception of the music
rotation at 2:31PM, 2:33PM and 2:37PM. Our logs show that the proper music

rotation occurred; but it is not reflected in your report.

My apologies once again for taken so much time to reply to you and my thanks

to you for writing to us. We hope to hear from you again in the future.

Program Director
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